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Representative Arya Tsewang Gyalpo, 

 

We the members of Tibet Support Group Japan thank you for participating in our 

webinar meeting on February 10. We also thank you for your speech and your 

explanation about the 2020 Tibetan Policy and Support Act (TPSA) which was passed 

by the U.S. Government last year. As discussed during the meeting, we are all very 

happy about this U.S. legislation and we send our congratulation to the Central Tibetan 

Administration (CTA) through your office. 

 

With this TPSA, the U.S. government has made clear that it will not recognize any 

Dalai Lama selected by the Chinese communist party. It has recognized CTA as the 

legitimate body representing the will and aspiration of the Tibetans and has promised 

funding for the welfare of the Tibetans in and outside Tibet. This is a great achievement. 

We take this opportunity to thank the U.S. government also this just step. 

 

We hope the governments around the world will take inspiration from this U.S. 

legislation and support the just cause of Tibet.  The members of Tibet Support Group 

here will also make effort to have such legislation passed in Japan too. 

 

Congratulation once again! Thank you and best wishes 

 

1.       Makino Seishu, Chairman - Save Tibet Network, former Law Maker 

 

2.       Tenzin Kunga, Representative, Tibetan Community Japan (TCJ) 

 

3.       Hiraoka Hiroaki, Fire under the snow support group, Osaka 

 

4.       Ohki Kenjo, Chairman, Super Samgha 

 

5.       Sadamitsu Daido, Dana International Center, Hiroshima 



 

6.       Nomura Shojiro, Manjushri Mahayana Buddhist Association, Hiroshima 

 

7.       Kanrui Chizuru, Chairperson, Chibetto Yukoshizen Kyokai, Okayama 

 

8.       Khosuge Osamu, Representative, KIKU Education 

 

9.       Kanada Taro, Student for Free Tibet (SFT) Japan 

 

10.   Kunchok Sithar, Representative, Potala College, Tokyo 

 

11.   Ishii Hidetoshi and Yoko, Free Tibet Fukuoka 

 

12.   Hayashi Kando, General Secretary, Super Samgha 

 

13.   Fujita Yoko, Students for Free Tibet Japan 

 

14.   Kimura Namie, General Secretary, KIKU Education 

 

15.   Ohta Khedup, Tibetan Community Japan (TCJ) 

 

16.   Nawa Reiko, Save Tibet Network 

 

17.   Kitazawa Anrie, Save Tibet Network 

 

 


